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NOTICE TO ALL PTP STUDENTS
SPECIAL / SUPPLEMENTARY EXAMINATION

The Kenya School of Law Board has approved for the
School to offer Special / Supplementary examinations every

term starting October 2023.

The Special/Supplementary exams for this term shall be
offered from 9* to 13™ October 2023 and they will cover
all the units in Term three for both First Year and
Second Year. The charges are Kshs. 3,000 per unit.

Students with pending Term three exams are requested to
pay, register and sit for the exams during the given dates.
The registration will be done online through the Kenya
School of Law Website and the deadline for registration

is Friday, 22" September 2023.

Thank you.

W
enry Mutai

Director/Chief Executive Officer




